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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department responded to a residential burglary that 
occurred on January 19

th
 at approximately 2:45 P.M.  The burglary occurred at 

2733 Northeast 21
st
 Street in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 

 

The victim arrived home to find a masked suspect fleeing from her residence.  
The victim called 9-1-1 and provided descriptions of both the suspect and the 
suspect’s vehicle. 
 

A Fort Lauderdale Police Officer responding to the area located the vehicle and 
took the suspect into custody. 
 

The suspect has been identified as John Moss, B/M, 1/10/98, a City of Fort 
Lauderdale resident. 
 

Property Crimes Detectives interviewed Moss and he provided them with 
information for a total of eight (8) residential burglaries that he committed within 
the county. 
 

The burglaries occurred at; 

 2733 Northeast 21
st
 Street, Fort Lauderdale 

 2832 Northeast 26
th

 Street, Fort Lauderdale 

 401 Carolina Avenue, Fort Lauderdale 

 433 Farmington Drive, Plantation 

 6361 Southwest 1
st
 Court, Plantation 

 321 South Fig Tree Lane, Plantation 
 

Detectives are reviewing the details Moss provided for two other burglaries, 
which were also committed in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  Moss is being 
charged with one count of Burglary of an Unoccupied Dwelling and one count of 
Possession of Burglary Tools. 
 

This remains an active investigation with further charges pending. 
 

Anyone with further information should contact Property Crimes Detective 
Jameson Jones at 954-828-5771. 
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